
Presiding over the quarterly meeting of executive secretaries of the Al-Hikma
National Movement .. The upcoming elections are crucial and will shift Iraq

from instability to stability

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, presided the quarterly meeting

of executive secretaries of the Al-Hikma National Movement in his office in Baghdad Saturday

27/1/2018.

His eminence indicated that the upcoming parliamentary elections are crucial because it will

shift Iraq from instability to stability, stressed the need to compete on presenting realistic

electoral programs based on priorities and actual needs.

His eminence praised the great role played by the executive secretaries of the Al-Hikma

National Movement in the provinces, stressed the necessity of committing to the characteristics

and features Al-Hikma National Movement, urged everyone to pay attention to the morale aspect

and internal harmony.


